HR UPDATE WEEK OF OCTOBER 4, 2021

UPDATE FROM UNIVERSITY PAYROLL:
The current PSC-CUNY collective bargaining agreement runs from December 1, 2017 through February 29, 2023; with salary schedules dated from 4/20/2017 through 11/1/2022.  At this time, we are happy to inform you that CUNY has brought all employees covered by this agreement up to the current 11/15/2020 salary schedule as noted below.  
Across the board wage increases and salary adjustments
Working in partnership with New York State Office of the Comptroller (OSC) and New York City Financial Information Services Agency and Office of Payroll Administration (FISA OPA), the across the board wage increases and retroactive payments will be made to employees as follows: 
Senior Colleges or employees on State payroll: October 7th 
The retroactive payments will cover the following PSC contractual increases:
·     November 15, 2020 – two percent (2%) across the board
·     January 1, 2021 – step increments will be increased to 11/15/20 rates
·     July 1, 2021 – step increments will be increased to 11/15/20 rates
Additionally, the target pay dates for the subsequent 11/15/2021 increases will be 11/18/2021 for employees on State payroll.


